
On Wednesday, July 18 about six of us AMAIS joined Walt on a conference call to make final changes to  

the Alateen Guidelines.  After these changes are written into the document and double checked they 

will be reviewed by a lawyer before submission to the WSO. 

I have also been checking the NYN Alateen group’s updated information from the WSO and I requesting 

and necessary corrections from the group sponsors.  

The most exciting communication has been with a parent in District 7 who is anxious to start an Alateen 

meeting there.  I sent her information about the procedure to do just that.  Two days ago, I put all the 

necessary forms that need to be filled out in the mail.  I am hoping to hear about the progress of this 

endeavor before the fall assembly. 

 

   Respectfully submitted, Sandy A. 


